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CARLISLE FEMALES AVERAGE £404/hd 
Last year’s Inaugural In Lamb Ewe sale proved to be such a great success that it is now to be 
an annual event. This sale is such a great opportunity for new members buy a starter flock and 
for members to buy in some new blood lines. Jim Brown of the Eildon Flock (pictured) made 
the top price of the day at 850gns and Mary Laidlaw’s show champion was the top priced 
hogg at 620 gns. Ewes averaged £404 and hoggs £247. If you wish to buy or sell females, a 
date for your diary is Monday 13th January 2014 when we will be hosting another in lamb 
ewe sale at H&H Marts Carlisle. Females also available at Exeter on Wed 14th August, Lan-

ark on Wed 18th September and Builth Wells on Mon 23rd September. If you would 
like to place an advert for females for sale on the website, please contact the secretary.     

Blue Skies! What a 
contrast to last 

year’s washout at 
the Highland. RHS 
Show Judge Tom 

Nelson had is work 
cut out judging 

this lot!  

  ROYAL HIGHLAND SHOW 
 

A glorious day at last! The championship this year went to 
Sandy & Alec Watson (Intock) with Didcot Drambuie , a 2 
shear ram out of Ditton Distinctive. This ram went on to 
win Interbreed Male Champion (best opposite sex to the 
Champion— a Texel ewe bred by John Forsyth (Glenside) 
a former Border Leicester breeder!). The Watson’s also 
claimed reserve champion Border Leicester with their 
homebred 3 crop ewe, that was also female champion at the 
National Show last year. She is by Eildon Eager.  

 

 

Join The 

100 Club! 

You reap what you sow! Please find enclosed details 
of our latest fundraising idea to help keep the Society 
what it is today. This fundraiser has been tried and 
tested by many societies and shows and is a fun way 
of raising money. And, best of all, it rewards all 
those who participate with the chance to win real 
CASH   PRIZES!  Basically, for £5/mth, you “buy” a 
number which is put into a monthly draw. The win-
ning numbers receive a cash prize which is equiva-
lent to half the funds that have been invested, the oth-
er 50% is retained by the Society. Family and friends 
can join too. Go on ...what have you got to lose?! 

EDITORIAL 
Welcome to our Summer newsletter and isnôt it great to be experiencing some good weather after the slow 
start we had to the season. Hopefully your lambs are growing on well and the ewes are benefitting from some 
real grass for a change! Enclosed you will find our latest flockbook and I am pleased to be able to tell you 
that registrations are up on last year. This year there were 1577 ewes put to the ram (vs 1566 last yr), 539 
female registrations (vs 443 last yr) and 69 rams registered (vs 56 last yr). Demand for females continues to 
be strong, as is evident from the prices achieved at the in lamb sale in January, so do please continue to ex-
pand your flocks. The website is always bringing in enquiries from people wishing to start a  flock of Borders, but it is so diffi-
cult to source them! Demand for Halfbreds is also strong so be grateful for you to spread the word to any Cheviot breeders 
you may be working with. Along with the flockbook, you will also see an invitation to join our ñ100 Clubò - a great opportuni-
ty to win real cash prizes and help raise funds for the Society too. We are also inviting you to tell the Society all about your 
flock and  what you like about the Border Leicester. Do you cross it with another breed or do you prefer to keep a purebred 
flock?  There are so many fascinating facts about the Border Leicester but it would be great to gather up a few more! This 
would be great material for the website! A couple of dates for your diary—the National Flock competition is running again 
this year, with judging taking place in August. We also have the National Show, taking place at Kelso on the 27th July. Final-
ly, a big thank you to all those of you that bring out your sheep for the show season. It takes a lot of effort  but it all helps 
raise the profile of the Border Leicester. Look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the AGM and Society sale at 

Lanark on 17th—18th September!          Katie   

Top priced in lamb gimmer 

(850gns) from Jim Brown, Eildon 



How do YOU cross the Border? 
There are so many wonderful things the Border Leicester can do to a breed of 
sheep. He can add size and frame, elegance and style to any hill breed. He is also 
very capable of adding milkiness and mothering ability to any of his female off-
spring. And in New Zealand they have used the Border Leicester to increase lamb-
ing percentages of the Romney to create the very popular “Coopworth” breed of 
sheep. The breed makes up the second largest flock in New Zealand. In Australia, 
the majority of Aussie lamb is produced by the Border Leicester x Merino ewe. By crossing the Bor-
der, the Australians have improved the carcass quality and growth rates of the lambs produced by the 
Merino.   In a bid to up the ante in our marketing campaign, we are keen to gather stories from mem-
bers as to how they cross the Border or of stories they have heard about Border crosses. Be very grate-
ful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire about your flock and what you 
think the Border has done for you.  

ADVERTS WANTED! 
Please, please come forward with some adverts for 
the website. We receive regular enquiries for fe-
males especially through the website so it is evident 
there is a keen demand for the breed. You may not 
specifically have stock for sale at the moment but at 
least by being on the site, you may be able to supply 
the demand at some point. If you would like to place 
an ad, just contact me and I can help you to draft it.   

 

Katie Keiley, Carton Croft, Dalbeattie, 
Kirkcudbrightshire, DG5 4NH .  

Tel 01556 660 155 Mob 07902 855 440  

Email: secretary@borderleicesters.co.uk 

On the Road Again!... 
Well it’s certainly been some showdown this year, covering all the NSA events. The Society has been on 
Show from Devon to Dingwall and North Yorkshire to Northern Ireland. And our first event of the year 

kicked off in South Wales. We are very grateful to 
all those that brought sheep to exhibit at these 
events. It would be no show without having these 
animals on display. The NSA events are a fantastic 
opportunity for us to target a captive audience, and 
we aim in particular, to demonstrate the crossing 
potential of the Border Leicester. Nowadays, there 
is so much competition in the sheep world and 
farmers are experimenting with crossing all kinds 
of different breeds to create the ultimate sheep for 
their farm. I personally like to class the Border 
Leicester as the “Meat in the Sandwich”. Put him 

in the mix, and you are guaranteed to create one of the most efficient, fast growing, productive and easy to 
handle sheep in the country. 

National Contest 

Border Union 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sat 27th July 2013 
A great day out to see some of the finest Border 
Leicesters on show! You won’t be disappointed. 

Always a great opportunity for a social catch up too! 

Highland Sheep Stand, Dingwall 
North Sheep Stand, Harrogate 

National Flock Competition 2013 
For those of you with registered sheep, you should by now have received an entry form for the National 

Flock Competitionña biannual event generously sponsored by the Whitcombe family in memory of the 

infamous Rosemary Whitcombe, a true Border Leicester enthusiast. Donõt miss the opportunity to show 

off your flock to our prestigious judges, Mary Laidlaw (Drennanõs) and Jim Brown (Eildon), winners of 

the 2011 competition. If you have not received an entry form, please contact the secretary. 


